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Important Dates and Messages: 

 Please log onto the School Pupil Tracker  
Online (SPTO) website regularly to see your  
child’s learning journey. If you have any  
difficulty doing this please come and see us and we will be 
happy to help you. Your child’s learning journey will form a 
summary of their progress in Nursery and can be kept as a 
report of their time here. 
 
 We are planning to do more junk modelling again next 

week. If possible please send in any boxes, tubes etc. for 
us to use.  

 
 Our Nursery Christmas performance will be on Friday 8th 

December. The Morning children’s performance will begin 
at 9.30am. The All Day and Afternoon children’s 
performance will be at 2.00pm. Both performances will be 
in the ‘Old’ Hall. We hope to see you all there! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  This week we have been… 

 Looking carefully at our cress plants and 
discussing how they have changed from seeds 
into plants. We have also been thinking about 
what plants need to grow. 

 
 Creating pictures in the style of Jackson 

Pollock’s work. Look out for our pictures next 
month as they will become our calendars! 

 
 Learning and practicing our songs for the 

Nursery Christmas Show!  
 

 Continuing to learn the story of The 
Enormous Turnip. We have also had a go at 
changing it by adding different characters! 
 

 Experimenting with magnets and thinking 
about which objects are magnetic and non-
magnetic. 
 

 Using different 2D shapes to make shape 
cookies out of playdough  
 

 Using pasta shapes and string to create 
superhero bands! 

 

Birthdays: 

Happy 4th Birthday to Florence! 

 


